

OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR FOR ADMINISTRATION UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES LOS BAÑOS

3/F Bienvenido M. Gonzalez Hall, UP Los Baños, College, Laguna 4031 Philippines +63 49 536 3468 | cp no. 0999-221-489 | ovca.uplb@up.edu.ph | www.uplb.edu.ph

05 January 2023

MEMORANDUM NO. 02

Series of 2023

T

O:

All Concerned

SUBJECT:

Deadline for 2022 Reimbursement of Enhanced

Hospitalization Programme (eHOPE)

Please be informed that applications for reimbursement of eHOPE for year 2022 should be submitted to HRDO for processing on or before 31 January 2023.

For strict compliance.

ROLANDO T. BELLO

Vice-Chancellor